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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 25th September 

 
 
 

Thursday 28th September    - Year 5 Camp on the field  
Monday 2nd October @ 5.30pm  - PTA ~ Annual General Meeting  
Thursday 5th October     - Themed lunch day 
W/B 9th October      - Multi Faith Week, more info to follow 
Monday 9th October     - Class Call In ~ 3.40-4.15 pop into school!  
Thursday 12th October    - Flu vaccinations 
Friday 13th October     - Individual photos and siblings  
Friday 20th October     - School closes at 3.30pm for Half Term 
Monday 30th October    - School reopens  
Monday 30th October     - Year 6 Bikeability 

Tuesday 26th September 3.45pm 
& at 5.30pm  

Please enter through the front 
door from 3.40pm or 5.20pm  

·Meetings will be held in your child's classroom 
·Meetings are repeated at 3.45pm and 5.30pm 
·They will last around 20-30minutes 
·Staff have prepared a presentation to let you 

know about their year group, the curriculum expectations, how home learning will be  
organised this year, communication with home and how you can support your child.  
·We ask if possible that children in Reception, Y1 & Y2 do not attend the sessions as it 
can be quite distracting for parents.  
·Children in KS2 can attend meetings if they sit with their parents.  
·Please endeavour to attend as it is vital that home and school work together to support 
your child's learning. 
·These meetings are not the time to speak to staff about individual children. Thank you. 

 
Prospective 

Parents 
 
 

Wednesday 18th October 
5.30-6.30pm  

Book Fair This Week  
3.15-4pm in the hall 
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Always on the ‘Green Star’ in class!  
This week’s class winners were:      Year 5 

They enjoyed 10 minutes extra play! Well done to all our children that  
have followed the rules all week and remained on the green star! 

Well done to these superstars!   
They were all chosen for a values Certificate this week.   

 

YR - Niamh, Frederick, Y1 - Georgia, Charlie, Y2 - Chloe, Béibhinn, 
Y3 - Sophie, Faith, Y4 - Lewis G, Phoebe, Y5 - Daniel, Angel 

 

Y6 Robin 
Wood  

 
 

Year 6 had a wonderful three days at Robin Wood in 
Todermorden. They completed various activities and 
developed a number of skills that helped them to be 

independent, resilient and work as a team.  We 
were really proud of them  

 

Huge thanks to the staff that supported the trip to 
make it possible! 

Fruit snack KS2 
 

KS2 children can bring fruit in for a snack 
at playtime. KS1 get free fruit which is 
supplied by school. 

Themed Lunch Day 
We are having a themed lunch day next 
Thursday. More information to follow 
shortly! 


